
September 24, 2024 

POSTPONED 
NOTICE OF HEARING 

The Subcommittee on Housing and Insurance of the Committee on Financial Services hearing, 
titled “Vanishing Independence: How FHFA’s Political Agenda Endangers Homeowners and 
Taxpayers,” scheduled for Thursday, September 26, 2024, at 10:00 a.m., in room 2128 of the 
Rayburn House Office Building has been postponed. If you have any questions regarding the 
postponement, please contact Edward Skala or Brighton Haslett at 202-225-7502. 

By Direction of the Chairman 


